



SENIORS
Ben Nevis



PRIMARY 7
2 Day Visit



S4 PUPILSBerlin

NEWSLETTER



The First Day in August

Our Primary 7s have enjoyed a very busy and successful transition programme over the past month and we are very much looking forward to welcoming them as Chryston High School pupils in August. On the first day, your child should come to school before 8.55 am. Senior pupils and senior members of staff will direct the new S1 pupils to the Assembly Hall where they will be welcomed by Mrs. Mullen and the Head Teacher.

They will then join their tutor class where they will be given their timetable and study planner. Thereafter, they will be taken to their first lesson. At lunchtime, pupils will eat in the canteen. They can buy a school lunch or bring a packed lunch. We operate a cashless system and pupils can use either a PIN or their Young Scot cards to pay for lunch. On the first day, our S1 pupils will have an earlier lunch and senior pupils and teachers will be on hand to help them put money onto their cards. The card machines accept both notes and coins.

Our aim is to ensure that all our young people enjoy learning, flourish and achieve.











School Day

Our school day / week is changing in August. All schools in NLC will follow the same structure.

Mon, Tues and Thurs	
Start	8.55
Period 1	8.55
Period 2	9.45
Interval	10.35
Period 3	10.50
Period 4	11.40
Lunch	12.30
Period 5	1.15
Period 6	2.05
Period 7	2.55
Finish	3.45

Wed and Fri	
Start	8.55
Period 1	8.55
Period 2	9.45
Interval	10.35
Period 3	10.50
Period 4	11.40
Lunch	12.30
Period 5	1.15
Period 6	2.05
Finish	2.55

Transport

If you live in our catchment area but more than two miles from the school, you should apply for a place on the school bus. If you live within two miles of the school, you may be entitled to a privilege place on the bus. These are allocated to children if the bus has not reached its capacity. You can download application forms from our website which should then be posted to North Lanarkshire Council.

Help Us to Help Your Child

- Talk to your child regularly about how they are getting on at school. Find out what they think about their subjects and why.
- Talk to your child about school life and their friends.
- Every child is given a study planner at the start of the term. Ask to see it to find out what homework they have.
- Contact your child's Pupil Support teacher if you have any concerns or notice changes in your child or in their behaviour, progress and/or attitude.
- Check our Twitter feed or our website regularly for information about what is happening in the school.

Some Dates for Your Diary

Monitoring Reports: 3rd November, 15th December, 16th March

Parents' Consultation: 10th May

Contact us

Mrs. Aileen Mullen (Depute Head Teacher)

Tel - 01236 794890











Pupil Support Structure

Clyde
<u>DHT</u>
Mrs. A Mullen
<u>PTs</u>
Mrs. K Perriss
Mrs. P Adams

Forth
<u>DHT</u>
Mr. G Kane
<u>PTs</u>
Mrs. J McNeill
Mrs. L McTavish

Kelvin
DHT
Mr. A Jopling
PTs
Mrs. J Carragher
Mrs. L Harvey

Your child will be put into a House Group. Each House Group has two Principal Teachers of Pupil Support and a Depute Head Teacher who has overall responsibility all pupils in their houses. If you want to speak to someone in the school about a matter concerning your child, you should telephone the office in the first instance who will pass you onto your child's Pupil Support teacher.